
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

October 4, 2010 
 

System Slowness 
 

ProviderConnect may be experiencing slow response time. National IT support technicians are working 
to resolve the issue as quickly as possible. An additional communication will be sent as soon as more 
information becomes known. 

We apologize for any inconvenience you may experience.    
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